PRACTICE HEADER

ACTION REQUIRED
PATIENT DETAILS
Dear Colleague

Thank you for your letter dated INSERT DATE HERE regarding the above named patient.
This patient was seen in the preoperative assessment clinic and was noted to have MRSA positive swabs.  As such, you have forwarded the results to me for treatment.
Pre-operative treatment of MRSA carriers is not a part of the GP contract and as such we are unable to treat this patient on your behalf.
I would be grateful therefore if you would provide the patient with a prescription for the pre-operative treatment they require as soon as possible to ensure their operation is not delayed or cancelled.
I have sent an anonymised copy of this letter to my Local Medical Committee to inform them of this request for work outside of the GP contract.  I have also sent a copy to NHS England who have made commitments to reducing unnecessary appointments in General Practice.
Yours Sincerely

Dr  INSERT YOUR NAME HERE
cc.
Doncaster Local Medical Committee

NHS England

